Thursday, May 1th, 2016

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Yearbook Committee is pleased to announce that the yearbook is ready to be printed. The committee has worked hard all year long and is very proud of their accomplishments. Once again, we have tried to make the yearbook smaller in order that we may provide a colour copy to all students. Students may order their yearbook anytime between Tuesday May 24th and Monday, June 6th, 2016. We have a short window of opportunity for ordering as the yearbook needs to be sent to press and this takes time. Yearbooks will be distributed on the final week of school. Due to the colour, the cost will be \$13.00 per book. (has been \$10 in the past) A yearbook is an excellent way to document your child's elementary school experience. Don't miss out – order yours today!

Mary Ann Smith and the Yearbook Committee	
I would like to order	
Student Name(s) (If purchasing more than one yearbook, ple	Teacher Name (s) ease list all student names and their teacher's names)
Parent Signature	